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The increasing numbers of bikes and scooters is both unsafe and unsightly. The are often 
positioned where people can fall over them. Both young children and the elderly are subject 
to serious injury. The riding of bikes on the pavement should not be permitted for both rider 
and pedestrian could suffer life threatening injury from being hit and speed. Why should 
public space be taken for private profit. 


